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EXTENSION OF THE CURRENT REVISION PERIOD

 AUTONUM  
At its last session, held from October 21 to November 1, 2002, the Committee of Experts of the Locarno Union (hereinafter referred to as the “Committee of Experts”) had agreed that the next revision period would be three years, subject to the possibility of deciding to extend it to five years at its next session (see paragraph 17 of document CEL/8/8).

 AUTONUM  
Due to the small amount of amendments and additions to the Locarno Classification (hereinafter referred to as the “Classification”) that are submitted to the Committee of Experts for adoption, it is proposed that the current three-year revision period be extended for two years, so that it should last for five years in the same way as the preceding two.

ENTRY INTO FORCE OF THE DECISIONS OF THE COMMITTEE OF EXPERTS

 AUTONUM  
Taking into account the proposal for a two-year extension of the revision period made in paragraph 2, above, it is further proposed that amendments and additions to the Classification resulting from the current revision period of three years, as decided by the Committee of Experts, should enter into force on January 1, 2009, along with those that would be adopted in the course of the said extension period.  This means that, in accordance with Article 4(1) of the Locarno Agreement, the notification of the decisions of the Committee taken at this session and those taken at the next (tenth) session, should be sent by the International Bureau at the latest on July 1, 2008.

NEXT SESSION OF THE COMMITTEE OF EXPERTS

 AUTONUM  
It is proposed that the next (tenth) session of the Committee of Experts be held in Geneva in the second half of 2007.

 AUTONUM  
The Committee of Experts is invited to pronounce on the proposals contained in paragraphs 2, 3 and 4 of this document.
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